
Frodsham Neighbourhood Plan Steering Group Meeting  

Thursday 27th July 2017 at 5pm Arts Centre 

Attendees:  

Peter Vickery, Resident   

Caroline Ashton, Resident, FTC 

Steve Carmody, resident 

Lynn Carmody, Resident 

Gill Hesketh, Support and Admin, Resident  

Apologies: Mark Warren, Liam Jones, Martin Maris 

The minutes of the last meeting were accepted. Actions 1, 2 & 4were complete, action 3 is 

ongoing. 

New members 

The meeting welcomed two new members Steve & Lynn who have recently moved to 

Frodsham and want to be involved in community life. The first part of the meeting was 

devoted to updating the new members of the history and progress of the NP to date, with 

all attendees contributing to the explanation. 

Website 

MM was unable to attend due to illness, but reported by email he had a successful meeting 

with the website developer, and will give us detail at the next meeting. The employers 

survey will be put on the website, with photos of those who have already completed it. 

 

Writing policies 

The remainder of the meeting was dedicated to drafting the “built environment” policy. 

There was extensive discussion and reviews of the resources available, which included 

research on the CWAC Local Plan by PV and notes from MW. A draft will be available to the 

core group for discussion. 

AOB: 

The time of meetings is not suiting everyone, there is a preference to meet during the day, 

to be discussed at the next meeting. 

The meeting closed at 6.45pm  

Next meeting; 10th August at 5pm, at the ARTS CENTRE. 



 

 

Action from this meeting:  

ACTION  OUTCOME  

1. GH to draft housing notes for 

circulation 

 

2. GH to start drafting AoCV information.  

3. All to visit identified employers  

4. GH to send copy of employer survey 

to SC & LC 

sent 

 


